

Name: _____ Date: _____ Grade _____

My Community: Huaycán and Our Jobs

Hello! My name is Ana. I live in Huaycán. This is a big community in Lima. My friends and I are in 5th grade. Our families have many cultures and work hard. Many people here are entrepreneurs. This means they have small businesses to get money for their families. Huaycán is a place with many shops and restaurants.

My mother is an entrepreneur. She has a restaurant near my school. She sells delicious food, like Lomo Saltado. My neighbor, Luis, is also an entrepreneur. He has a shoe shop. He makes and sells new shoes. My cousin has a laundry service. These businesses are important because they help our families and the whole community grow.

But being an entrepreneur also has challenges. The text says that we need more safety in the streets. Sometimes, it is difficult to sell products. We also need new ideas to make our businesses better and to help our community. My friends and I want to find these solutions.

We can be innovators! We want to propose small projects to help Huaycán. We need to organize our ideas and talk to our neighbors. Learning English is helpful because we can communicate our projects to more people. We want to make our town safer and better for everyone.

Reading Comprehension Questions

1. Match the person with their job:

Person	Job / Business
1. Ana's Mother	a) Sells new shoes
2. Neighbor Luis	b) Sells delicious food
3. Ana's Cousin	c) Has a washing service

2. What do many families in Huaycán have?

- A. Big cars B. Small businesses C. New parks

3. According to the text, what is one big challenge that entrepreneurs in Huaycán have?

4. Complete the sentences

The students want to learn English because...

- A. They want to travel to a new country.
B. They can communicate their projects to more people.
C. They want to sell Lomo Saltado.

5. Do you think being an entrepreneur is good for your family? Why or why not?
